
It is essential that any increase in electricity charges is kept to a bare minimum. For hotels, providing air 
conditioning is mandatory, not an option. It is already a significant cost to our operations, which means 
that cuts must be made in other areas of the hotel which will reduce staff and contractor numbers. 


